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PRESS RELEASE 
 
TO:  ALL NEWS MEDIA 
 
 
CONTACT: FRANK SAU, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 
PHONE: (484) 398-6500 
 
 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 15, 2025 
 
 
SUBJECT: MASCARO WINS $3 MILLION CONTRACT TO SERVE NORTH  
 

 CATASAUQUA BOROUGH, NORTHAMPTON COUNTY 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Local waste collection company J. P. Mascaro & Sons was recently awarded a 

five-year, $3 million contract to provide weekly recycling and waste collection services 

for residents in the Borough of North Catasauqua, Northampton County. The contract 

will begin on January 1, 2026, and Mascaro will continue servicing the North 

Catasauqua contract from its Lehigh Valley Division in Allentown, which has an 

infrastructure of 60 collection vehicles and 150 employees. This division serves 

numerous municipalities, recently adding the City of Allentown in June, institutions, and 

commercial and industrial customers throughout the greater Lehigh Valley area.  
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Regarding the new contract, Mr. Sam Augustine, Director of Sales, stated, “We 

appreciate the award and look forward to continuing to serve North Catasauqua 

Borough.” 

J. P. Mascaro & Sons, founded and headquartered in Montgomery County, 

Pennsylvania, is one of the largest privately owned waste services companies in the 

country and a leader in the industry. For more information about the company, its 

facilities, and services, visit its website at www.jpmascaro.com. 


